
YOU ARE INVITED!!!! 
Lisenby Primary School will host the fallowing events to build the 

capacity for strong parent and family involvement to support a 

partnership among the school, families, parents, and the community 

to improve student achievement. 

• Annual Title I Meeting- August 2022

• Annual Pumpkin Patch· October 2022

• Parent/Teacher Conferences- November 2022

• Annual Title I Review Meeting for Parents- September 2022

• Family Picnics· Spring 2022

• School-wide Book Fair - November 2022 

• Title I Chalk Talk Parent Trainings- Winter, Spring

• Field Day· Spring 2022 

We would Jove to hear from you! If you have any suggestions or if there is any part of this plan that you feel
does not meet the students' and the school's goals for academic achievement, please submit your
comments to our email address- dtice@ozarkcityschools.net or call the school at (334) 774-4919. 

Thank you for your continued support!! 

#ONEeagle 
-----------�
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What is Title I? 

Lisenby Primary School is identified as a Title I school as part of the Every Student Succeeds Act (ESSA) 
which is a reauthorization of the Elementary and Secondary Education Act of 1965 (ESEA). Title I is 

designed to support state and local school reform efforts tied to challenging state academic standards 
and to reinforce and enhance efforts to improve teaching and learning for students. Title I programs must 

be based on effective means of improving student achievement strategies to support parental 
involvement. All Title I Schools must jointly develop a written parent and family engagement plan . 

-------------- -
School Plan for Shared Student Achievement 

I What is it? 

This is a plan that describes how Lisenby Primary 
School will provide opportunities to improve parent 
and family engagement to support student learning. 
Lisenby values the input and involvement of parents 
working together with the school as partners with a 

common goal of student achievement. This plan 
outlines the different ways Lisenby will support family 

engagement and how parents can participate in 
activities and events to promote student learning in 

school and at home. 

Where is it Available? 

The Parent and Family Engagement 

Plan is sent home with all students 

during the fall of the year. The plan is 

also available on the school website. 

Hard copies of the plan are located in 

the parent and resource area in the 

school's media center or school foyer. 
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How is it Revised? 

Lisenby Primary School invited parents to attend 
our annual Title I meeting in the fall of this school 
year. During this meeting, several components of 
the Title I program were explained to parents: the 
school parent compact, the family engagement 
plan, the schoolwide Title I Plan, and important 

information about the federal Title I program. Parent 
input and comments regarding this plan are 

welcome during the school year. The plan is posted 
on our school website for parents to view. Parents 
are welcome to provide feedback at anytime via 

email or phone. All parent feedback received will be 
used to revise the plan for the next school year. We 

also distribute an annual online survey to ask 
I�--- parents for their input.
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Who is it for? 

All students at Lisenby Primary School 
participate in the Title I program. All 

families are encouraged and invited to 
participate in the opportunities 

described in this plan. 


